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MUNICIPAL NOTICE Nr. 13/2022 

 

 
ROAD MAINTENANCE: FRANSCHHOEK 

 
 

Lambrechts Road and Reservoir Street  
 
 

Please note that the Directorate: Infrastructure Services, plans to undertake repairs to the surface of 
the following roads in Franschhoek: 
 

• Lambrechts Road from Huguenot Street to Nerina Street 

• Reservoir Street from Akademie street to Nerina Street 
 
The work is expected to commence on the 28th of February 2022 and the construction period is 
anticipated to be 5 days. Traffic will be accommodated on existing roads however, delays in the flow 
of traffic may be experienced at times. 
 
Every effort will be made to minimize inconveniences, we thank you in anticipation for your 
understanding and patience. For further enquiries please contact 021 808 8222. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Deon Louw 
Director: Infrastructure Services  
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